[bookmark: _GoBack]Ballater School
Home learning Update
Friday 22nd January 2021
Here we are at the end of another really busy week! It seems to have flown by here.
Thank you to everyone for continuing to work so hard on home learning tasks and supporting your child(ren) to complete and upload their work. We are really impressed at how well everyone is getting on.
Google Meets
We have been delighted how well these have been attended and how well everyone is coping with this new technology. Most of the meets now have all the children from the class attending and it is a great way to let everyone see and speak to each other, staff included, we really enjoy these sessions.
Next Week
P1-3 – 9.30 am Monday and Friday
P3-6- 11.30 am Tuesday and Friday
P6/7- 1.00 pm Monday and  1.30pm Thursday 

Recipe of the Week
We are delighted that our Parent Council are keen to support learning and families with a recipe of the week initiative. 
Each week a recipe will be sent out to families and the cooking ladies from the Parent Council are going to supply a pack containing the main ingredients for the recipe.
The packs can be collected from the school reception on a certain day each week (we will let you know when we have this arranged).
Families who would like to receive a recipe pack each week should let us know in advance to allow packs to be make up in advance and quarantined in school.
The first recipe of the week will be Pasta with Tomato Sauce.
If you would like to take part in this initiative, there is no cost involved, please email the school by 5pm on Tuesday 26th January.
ballater.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
Thank you to our cooking team, Katie, Elaine and Vicky for taking on this initiative
Photo Competition
We have again received a huge number of fantastic photographs from our learners this week based on our theme of “Wildlife Sights and Signs”.
The winning pictures will be sent out today as a separate sheet.
Thank you to everyone who send pictures in-a great effort and nice to see people are getting outside to enjoy   the beautiful environment on our doorstep.
Next week’s photo theme is “Outdoor Patterns”. 
Again please send the photos to:    ballater.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk

